
The Fisherman’s Arms Share Club 
 
The economic news this last year was far from cheerful, but The Fisherman’s Arms Share 
Club managed to provide good conversation and a lesson in how to lose money with a smile 
on your face. 
 
Old age and changes of location have reduced our numbers, but we still enjoyed meeting 
each month, racking our brains to decide how to beat the FTSE, and taking the odd risk with 
our pocket money.   
 
While last year was a struggle for everyone, you will be heartened to know that the new 
year has seen all the investors in the black.  Now would be a good time to join us!f 


